
Dear Parents and Carers of Year 11,  
 

I hope this email finds you well and that you have had a pleasant week.  
 

Subject: Key Trial Exam Updates and Additional Information 

 

Maths Paper 3 Trial Exam: Thursday 21st December:  
We have taken the decision to cancel the scheduled third Maths paper on Thursday 21st 
December. The students were told about this today in assembly, and we are hoping that this 
decision elevates a slight bit of pressure on the year group, and allows them to celebrate the 
end of their trial exams and the end of term appropriately.  
 

Curriculum Mapping:  
Just a polite reminder that if you want to access our Curriculum Maps, detailing what your 
child is currently learning, you can do so by visiting the Vyners Website. The link to this page 
in particular can be found here.  
 

Safeguarding Snapshot:  
Please find our Safeguarding Snapshot for this week here. It has been created by ‘Young 
Minds’ and is an important reminder of how it is essential that the students are looking after 
their wellbeing at this crucial time.  
 

FOV Christmas Raffle:  
Please also find below a flyer from ‘Friends of Vyners’ advertising their Christmas raffle. 
Tickets are £1 each, and there are lots of fantastic prizes to be won, including an Xbox 
Series X. You can purchase as many tickets as you would like via your child’s Squid 
account. The draw will be held during assembly on Thursday 21st December.  

 

-- 
Ms I Hockley 
Year 11 Leader / Teacher of English 
 

https://www.vynersschool.org.uk/page/?title=Subjects&pid=483
https://www.youngminds.org.uk/media/gzchoeix/secondary-advent-calendar-2023.pdf


 


